
UBC E association of university and college ·employees 

Jeff Rose 
President 
Canadian Union of 

Public Employees 
21 Florence St. 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K2P OW6 

Dear Mr. Rose, 

Dec. 3, 1984 

We were very pleasedto hear that you are able to address 
our December . membership meeting. Our members are faced 
with a very difficult decision, and we will need all the 
help we ·can get if this thing is to succeed. The meeting 
will be at 12:30 for two hours. If you can come at 11:00 
we will arrange a lunch. 

Enclosed for your information is a brief I prepared (already 
sent by telex), a copy of the draft of a report which will 
go to our members this week, a financial projection, and 
a copy of our contract and bylaws. The · financial projection 
is based on a dues increase to $20. The actual dues 
increase to be proposed has not yet been decided. We 
are also preparing projections based on a 1.2~% and 1.5% 
formula. 

I hope this information is useful to you. Thank you 
very much for taking a personal interest in this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinator 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


